
Principal: Mrs P McAlister                                                               Tel: 02887725102  

email: pmcalister824@c2kni.net                                      www.bushprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Bush Primary School & Nursery Unit 

31 Mullaghteige Road,  

Bush,  

Dungannon, 

Co Tyrone. 

BT71 6QU 

 

 

February 2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

P7 Transfer to Secondary School 

 

After a difficult period of uncertainty, decisions have now been taken regarding the 

transfer of pupils in P7. This year applications for a secondary school place will be 

made online through the Education Authority Portal. (This is the same method as 

parents have used for the last few years to apply for a Nursery or Primary place.) 

 

This year, the portal opens for applications on Monday 1st March at 12 noon and closes 

on Tuesday 16th March at 4pm. 

 

It is very important that you apply during this time frame. 

 

If you visit the Education Authority website at www.eani.org.uk you will see a box 

entitled Admissions and within this box there is a section giving information on the 

process of applying. You may want to look at this now and view the Admissions Criteria 

of the post primary schools you are interested in. 

 

If I receive any further information from the Department of Education or the 

Education Authority I will ask Mrs McKenzie to share it with you on Seesaw and I will 

place it on our website at www.bushprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

If you require any further assistance please contact me via email at 

pmcalister824@c2kni.net or by phone to school on 028 877 25102. 

 

Regards 

Pauline McAlister 

Principal 
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